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Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
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Dear sir,
I am writing to thank you for an oppurtunity to comment on precious metals

position limits. As a ( very ) small invester who believes that silver is an important way for mm
family to keep up with inflation I would like to ask you to please limit the short positions any one party
can purchase. I believe the market should set it’s own price not tailored government regulation or lack of
regulation.

Sincerely, Ron Itinde


